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January 1, 2019 

Internal Affairs Commander/Supervisor, 

 

As President of the North Carolina Internal Affairs Investigators Association, I am sending this invitation to you 

and your agency so that you may become a member of one of the most productive associations in our great State. 

 The NCIAIA has been in existence since 1985 and continues to grow within the State.  As a member of the 

association your agency will be exposed to excellent training centered on Internal Affairs issues and procedures.  

It also affords you immediate contact with other Internal Affairs investigators throughout the State.  We offer at 

least one basic school each year.  The schools are held in various locations as to ease the cost of travel for 

agencies.  In addition, we hold a week-long shoot school each year and locations vary.  In July of each year we 

hold our annual training conference.  The summer conference locations vary based on the decision of the 

Executive Board. The location will be forthcoming and posted on the NCIAIA website. 

 

We would like to see your agency become an active member of the association.  Membership for the association 

is $50.00 per agency per year.  Member agencies will receive a reduced rate for training schools. In addition, 

membership also provides an excellent opportunity to stay abreast on any changes pertaining to Internal Affairs 

investigations. The training provided by the association is presented by knowledgeable instructors and the 

training is centered on Internal Affairs issues.   

 

Please visit our website at wp.NCIAIA.org for additional information and to become a member. 

 

Please complete the Membership Application form and mail it along with your $50.00 annual membership fee 

and your agency will become an active member. 

 

I look forward to seeing your agency name added to the 2019 membership roster and seeing your Internal Affairs 

officers at our training. 

 

First Sergeant Scottie Chavis, President 

(919) 608-7099 

Scottie.chavis@ncdps.gov  
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